
A New Favorite
I am a fan of many of the wordpress blogs, especially those
written by my wonderful friends here on tangents.org.  But
recently, I came across a previously undiscovered (to me) 
blog that is right up my alley, and I was surprised to find
out that it’s a wordpress blog: designingzoos.com – does that
sound like my cup of tea or what?!?

This woman blogs blogged (she hasn’t written since July –
disappointing!) about her job, which is far from boring – she
designs zoos, aquariums, theme parks, etc. for a living!  My
dream job calling?  Well, not really, I’m working my dream job
taking  care  of  my  4  wonderful  kids.   And  besides,  zoo
designers  sometimes  have  to  compromise  their  grand  zoo
visions, and they go to a lot of meetings.  But it’s certainly
fun for me to read about zoo design!  I found this site while
researching the history of  Brookfield  Zoo near Chicago, a
place I was quite familiar with as a kid.  I ended up finding
this, which is a re-design master plan map of the zoo.  If you
are at all familiar with Brookfield Zoo, you might find it
interesting, along with this designingzoos.com blog post about
the  proposed  map.   Many  other  zoos  have  re-design  master
plans, but unfortunately, these plans are forced to be nothing
but pipe dreams while this economy has forced zoo visits to be
much lower on the priority list for many families.

https://www.tangents.org/animals/a-new-favorite/
https://designingzoos.com/
https://www.czs.org/czs/Brookfield/Zoo-Home.aspx
https://zoodesign.files.wordpress.com/2008/07/75236-revised-master-plan-1-to-100-copy.jpg
https://designingzoos.com/2008/07/29/brookfield-zoo-the-master-plan/

